
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 
Called Board Meeting Minutes 
Dodge County Board of Commissioners 
Thursday, October 13, 2022 at 6:15 p.m. 

 
The Dodge County Board of Commissioners held a called board meeting at the Dodge County 
Pearl Bates Courthouse Annex Thursday, October 13, 2022, at 6:15 p.m. with Chairman Dan 
McCranie presiding. The purpose of the meeting was to set the millage rate. 
 
Commissioner Watkins made a motion that the Dodge County Board of Commissioners adopt the 
rollback rate as the 2022 County Millage Rate. This will bring the millage down from 11.82 mills 
to the new rate of 11.74 mills, a decrease of 0.08 mills, offsetting any revaluation minus 
inflationary gain. This will bring the county-wide millage rate to a total of 25.74 mills, which is the 
sum of the County at 11.74 mills and the Board of Education at 14.0 mills. Commissioner Niblett 
seconded the motion. All voted in favor, and the motion passed.  
 
With no further business to address, Commissioner Watkins made a motion to adjourn at 6:18 
p.m. Commissioner Niblett seconded; all voted in favor, and the meeting adjourned.  
 
 
Attested: 
 
 
____________________________________________________ 
Kimberly Smith-Parkerson, County Clerk 
 
 
 
Approved: 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Dan McCranie, Chairman 

Commissioners Present: 
Dan McCranie, Chairman 
Terry L. Niblett, Vice-Chairman, District 2 
Brian Watkins, District 3 
Karen Cheek, District 4 
Remotely: 
Sharon Cobb Flanagan, District 1 
 
 
 
 
 

Also Present: 
Conner Bearden, County Manager 

Kimberly Smith-Parkerson, County Clerk 
Absent: 

John P. Harrington, County Attorney 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


